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Friends of Parkland 
Foundation – 'Popcorn and Teddy Bear Afternoon' 

  
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Friends of Parkland invite your Foundation Child for a 'Popcorn and Teddy Bear Afternoon' *                    
on Tuesday 15th October 2024, from 3.15pm to 4.15pm, where a short movie (U) will be shown.  
 
Entrance is £3 per child. 
 
Children are encouraged to bring in a teddy bear from home and have some popcorn* provided 
by Friends of Parkland whilst watching the film. 
 

It will be taking place in the Foundation area, parents and carers will be able to collect from their 
child’s classroom at 4.15pm. 
 

If your child would like to attend, please log onto ParentPay, to book your child’s place and to make 
a payment.  
 

To allow us to plan staffing appropriately, please ensure that you book your child’s place by                         
Monday 7th October 2024. Unfortunately, we will not be able to accept bookings after this date. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 
 

 

For those children who will be attending Parkland Rangers, a member of the team, will take your 
child to rangers, once the film has finished. 
 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr A Hayes 
Headteacher 

 
 
* Other snacks and a drink will also be offered. 

 


